To:
Daniel J. Sarnoff
Acting Village Manager
Village Hall at the Regatta
123 Mamaroneck Avenue
Mamaroneck, NY 10543

From:

Tony lacovelli

Department of Public Works
General Foreman

313 Fayette Avenue
Mamaroneck, NY 10543

Current homeowners on Greacen Point Road (“GPR”):

William & Elisabeth Fedyna (1165 GPR)

February 11, 2019

Hernane De Almeida, P.E.
Village Engineer

313 Fayette Avenue
Mamaroneck, NY 10543

Regarding: Connecting to the existing extra sewer pipe under GPR and ceasing to use septic

Dear Mr. Sarnoff, Mr. lacovelli, and Mr. De Almeida,

We hope this letter finds you well. We look forward to working with you and other Village officials
on this project in which each of us seeks to connect to the existing sewer line under Greacen Point

Road.

As a bit of background, in 2005 and 2006, several homeowners on Greacen Point Road worked with
the Incorporated Village of Mamaroneck (“Village”) to have private sewer lines installed for some
homeowners, plus an additional sewer line that was designated for use by future homeowners on
GPR connecting to it. At that time, after working with the Village and in order to have a written
record of everything that was agreed to for current sewer users and future GPR homeowners to
connect to the sewer lines, two agreements were executed among the homeowners and the Village:
1. Manhole Agreement (“MA”), a copy of which is included as Exhibit A
O dated April 20, 2006
0 signed by Leonard M. Vernastro, Village Manager, Incorporated Village of

Mamaroneck

0 recorded in Westchester County Clerk’s Office (Control # 470800155) by the First
American Title Insurance Company of New York (Title # 3008-160979) on March 28,

2007

2. Sewer Pipe Maintenance Agreement (“SPMA”), a copy of which is included as Exhibit B
0 dated April 20, 2006

0 recorded in Westchester County Clerk’s Office (Control # 470800136) by the First
American Title Insurance Company of New York (Title # 3008-160979) on March 28,

2007








